
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ONEIDA COUNTY PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE Oneida County Public Safety Committee will 
hold a public hearing on the updated draft of the Oneida County All Hazards Mitigation 
Plan on Thursday, February 9, 2023 at 9:30 a.m. in Committee Room #2, Second Floor, 
Oneida County Courthouse, 1 South Oneida Avenue, Rhinelander, WI 54501.  
 
The plan is intended to reduce or eliminate long-term risk to people and property from 
natural disasters. Hazards covered in the plan include flooding, tornadoes, extreme 
temperatures, wildfire and others. The plan maintains a County eligibility for federal 
mitigation grants.  
 
The updated Oneida County All Hazard Mitigation Plan is available for review online at:  
https://www.ncwrpc.org/oneida/hazardplan/2023/Final_Draft_Oneida_Co_AHMP_11212
2.pdf 
https://www.ncwrpc.org/oneida/hazardplan/2023/Final_Draft_Oneida_Co_AHMP_112122.pdf 

 
A copy of the plan is available for public inspection during normal business hours at the 
Oneida County Sheriff’s Office, 2000 East Winnebago Street, Rhinelander, WI 54501 or 
phone 715-361-5100.  
 
Anyone having interest may attend and be heard. Interested parties who are unable to 
attend, may send written comments to the undersigned. 
 
Dated this 19th day of January, 2023. 
 
 
/s/Steven Schreier, Chairperson 
Oneida County Public Safety Committee 
P.O. Box 400 
Rhinelander, WI 54501 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.ncwrpc.org/oneida/hazardplan/2023/Final_Draft_Oneida_Co_AHMP_112122.pdf

